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Dear Colleagues,

The Canadian Society for Immunology is joining the The Canadian Society for Molecular Biosciences on their recently
launched petition asking the government to consider doubling the open operating grant budgets at both CIHR and NSERC
over the next few years.

https://www.csmb-scbm.ca/advocacy/Petition.aspx

https://www.csmb-scbm.ca/advocacy-fr/Petition-fr.aspx

You may be interested to sign it, and to distribute the link to other faculty, trainees, and staff. The CSI is joining the CSMB
in attempting to build momentum prior to the Budget 2017.

Thanks for considering this.
JC & John

JC Zufiga-Pflicker
CSI President

John Gordon
CSI Vice-President
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